
 
 
 

Withernwick Community Association (WCA) 
Minutes of the meeting held on 24th August 2015 8pm 

at Prospect Barn 
     

 
Attendance: Mike Soper (Chairman), Nikki Harvey, John and Margaret Mann, Paul Boyle, 
Pat Pye, Ashton, Dawn Dickinson 
 
Apologies: - Carol Wilkie 
 
The meeting was devoted to organisation of the Hogfest (29th August) 
 
1 – Over 70 tickets have now been sold. Quite a few people are holding back to see what  
     the weather will be like before purchasing tickets. Paul will chase up the latter on  
     Thursday/Friday before the event. 
 
2 – We now have 6 bands/singers, 2 bands and 4 singer-guitarists. 
 
3 – Toilets will be delivered on Friday, there will be 2 toilets + a disabled. The generators 
and stage will also arrive on Friday.  
     The PA system will arrive on Saturday morning. 
 
4 – Fencing etc to be borrowed from Hornsea Carnival will be picked up on Friday. 
 
5 – Help will be needed on Friday evening from about 6pm to erect the stage. 
 
6 – Gazebos will be picked up on Saturday morning and we will need more help on the  
      field from about 9.30am. 
 
7 – The gate will open at 5.30pm, we will need a rota to man the desk and take money. 
      The tickets at the gate will be the full price. 
      5 to 6 Julianne 
      6 to 7 Carol 
      7 to 8 John 
      8 to 9 Paul 
 
8 – All rubbish must be taken home, we  will erect signs to this end and also issue a bin  
      bag to groups as they arrive. 
 
9 – No glass bottles should be allowed onto the field. If it is noticed that people do try to  
     bring bottles onto the field, they must be left at the gate and used to fill plastic  
     glasses. 
 
10 – Free beer and water will be provided for the band, Nikki will buy water and beer  
      (about 40 cans should be sufficient). 
 
11 – Help will be needed on Sunday morning, from about 9am, to clear the site. 
 
 
The meeting closed at 9.10pm  - next meeting Monday 28th September 2015 
 


